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Replacement of the 241017F East Pump House Chromate Water Pumps

Savannah River Site

Aiken/Aiken/South Carolina

The two CRW (3405 Goulds) pumps located in 241-17F East Pump House are in need of replacement and have been discontinued. As such,
replacement parts are very expensive. Both pumps will be replaced by equivalent capacity pumps. This revision includes additional flush lines to
each pump to prevent over heating and flush debris

B1.3 - Routine maintenance
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